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This bill, eliminating mail in voting would take away people's ability to participate and 

vote in elections. Standing in line and voting in person on election day is not a 

feasible option for everyone. What about those who are public servants and work 12+ 

hour days, and not afforded time to go to a polling booth? What about those who are 

home bound? Those who do not have access to transportation? Those who are too 

frail to make the trip to stand in line? Those who are hospitalized during election 

time? Those out of town? Those caring for someone at home and not afforded the 

luxury of being able to leave them? Ending mail in voting would take away many 

people right and ability to participate in elections.  


